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Jailer Positions Open In Richardson Co

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Sheriff Don Pounds discussed staffing with the
Board of Commissioners Tuesday. The Sheriff says the office is continuing to
accept applications for jailer positions.

Pounds also requested the Commissioners contact the City of Falls City to request
a copy of data from the E-911, and address information for Falls City and
Richardson County so it can be implemented into the new dispatching software
program the Sheriffs office recently obtained.

Commissioners were also informed Richardson County has been named in a suit

filed by Twin Oak Bachman Farms, Inc. and Lazy J. Farms Inc., regarding the
status of a bridge on 709 Road east of 661 Avenue, which is north of Rulo.
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